
Mar 27, 2001

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Re: Arima Communication Corp, application for certification of a Cellular phone for use in
the PCS Band.  FCC ID:PJOGSA190  [ORIGINALLY FILED AS PJO-M2051C,
REQUEST FOR CHANGE TO NEW ID HAS BEEN FILED]

Gentlemen:

Arima Communication Corp, herein request that the application filed under FCC ID:PJO-
M2051C be changed to FCC ID:PJOGSA190.  This change is requested as a result of a change in
marketing plans.  A revised label has been uploaded to the pending application.  Label location
remains unchanged.

Please contact the undersigned by phone at 410-531-3439, by fax at 410-531-0807, by email at
jinglis@erols.com, or by correspondence at the address below if there are any further questions or
additional information needed concerning this filing.

Regards,

(signed)

Phillip Inglis, TRP/Cetecom b.v.b.a.
14085 Howard Rd.
Dayton, MD.  21036


